
 
 

 
 

 

Circular No.110/2018-19                                                                      Date: 30 Jan, 2019 

 

PRE PRIMARY DEPARTMENT 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

 Kindly note that the Interactive PTM scheduled on 2 Feb, 2019 (Saturday) stands cancelled in view of the 

rehearsals taking place for the Orientation Programme to be held on 10 Feb 19. 
 

 However, any parent wanting to meet the class teacher to discuss about their ward's progress may send a diary 

note for the same and take an appointment. 

 

 The students participating in the cultural items during the Orientation Day Programme are to report to school for 
rehearsals from 9.00 am to 12.00 noon. Parents are required to drop and pick up their wards to and from school. 

 
 

 
            Asha Prabhakar 

           (Principal) 
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